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Sanitary Contract 965 (Improvements to the Sanitary Sewers in the 
North East area of Baltimore City) 

 
October 22, 2021 

 
To whom it may concern,   
Below is the project construction status update 

 
 
 
Work in Progress: 
 

Pre-CCTV, point repair sanitary sewer repairs, pipe replacement, Pipe lining, lateral rehabilitation and manhole 
rehabilitation in progress for  sanitary subbasins # 8 , 17, 18, 20, 27A, 38 and 44. 

 
 

Upcoming Work (November 2021) 
 

• Pre-CCTV, point repair, sanitary sewer repairs, pipe replacement, pipe lining, lateral rehabilitation and manhole 
rehabilitation will continue for sanitary subbasins # 8 , 17, 27A, 38 and 44. New subbasin JF 20 and 18 added for 
CCTV and further rehabilitation 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Below are some pictures to highlight work accomplished to-date. 
  

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this project.  If you have any 
questions, please call (410) 396-4700, Monday through Friday, between 8:30 AM and 4:30 PM. Additional information 
and resources are also available on our website https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/ . 
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